This is not a regular scheduled or special meeting of the City Commission. This notice is being posted in compliance
A possible quorum of the City of Pampa City Commission may be in
attendance and participating in discussions concerning public business or public policy. No action can be taken by

with the Texas Open Meetings Act.

CITY OF PAMPA
CITY COMMISSION

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE
CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF PAMPA, TEXAS
ON MONDAY, APRIL 24, 2017
AT 6:30 P.M.
M. K. BROWN MUNICIPAL AUDITORIUM
1000 N. SUMNER STREET,
PAMPA, TEXAS

FOR A CANDIDATE FORUM BEING HELD BY
THE TOP OF TEXAS REPUBLICAN WOMENS CLUB

the City Commission during this informational meeting.

I certify that a copy of the above Potential Quorum Notice was posted on the outside officially designated bulletin
board in front of City Hall, facing Kingsmill, a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all
times and said Notice was posted on April 21, 2017 before 5:00 P.M. and remained so posted continuously for at

CERTIFICATION

least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting.

ML g

Karen L. Price, City Secretary

AGENDA REMOVAL NOTICE

This public notice was removed from the official designated bulletin board at 201 W. Kingsmill, Pampa City Hall on

the following date and time:

Date:

By:

Time:




